
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110
Date: Thursday, September 2, 2021 12:16:59 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 10:05 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-01

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
Angela Williams

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
These increases are astronomical compared to what we are paying now. A small increase yes, but not something at
approximately 3x the current rate. Many more people will start to default on hydro bill payments at this rate.

-- Attachment --




